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Newport Primary School 

St. Paul’s Road 

Middlesbrough 

TS1 5NQ 

Telephone 01642 861911 

3rd October 2022 

 

Spooky Disco 
Tuesday 18th October 2022 

Year Groups:  Y1, Y2, Y3 

Time:  3:10pm – 4:15pm 

Cost: £1 (this includes entry to the disco a drink and crisps) 

 

If you would like your child to attend the spooky disco payment must be made at the 

main reception office before Monday 17th October 2022. If payment is not made your 

child will not be able to attend and must be collected at 3:10pm.   
 

Children can wear Halloween costumes for the spooky disco these must be brought into 

school in a labelled bag with your child’s name on.  We have a limited amount of 

costumes available in school for children to also wear.  All children will get changed in 

school before attending the disco. 
 

Halloween and glitter tattoo transfers will also be available for all children on the day 

of the disco at a cost of 50p.  If you would like your child to have one, you must 

complete the form and return it back to school before Wednesday 12th October 

2022.  
 

Mrs Daley and Mrs Fannan will be selling Halloween snap bands in the nurture room 

from Monday 17th October 2022. These will cost 50p and all children can purchase 

them in school. 
 

Please be aware all children must be collected from the spooky disco at 4:15pm by a 

responsible adult.  If you have any questions, please contact school on the above 

number. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs P Maxwell 

Head Teacher 
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